
Personal information collected in response to this planning notice will be used to assist City staff 
and Council to process this application and will be made public. 

Notice of Electronic Planning & 
Development Committee Meeting 

Subject: Housing Strategy Study 
 Recommendation Report 

The City of Pickering is concluding Phase 3 of the Housing Strategy Study. City staff will present a 
report regarding the recommended Housing Strategy, to the Planning & Development Committee 
on Monday, January 10, 2022 at 7:00 pm. The staff report recommends that Council approve the 
recommended Housing Strategy & Action Plan, and the implementation of the Plan. A copy of the 
recommendation report prepared by the City Development Department will be available at the office 
of the City Clerk, and on the City website on or after December 31, 2021. 

The outcome of the study provides recommended actions that the City may consider to address the 
affordable housing gaps that were identified in Phase 1 of the Study. A timeframe and estimated cost 
of implementation has been identified for each recommended action, as well as the gap, identified in 
Phase 1 of the Study, the action is intended to address.  

Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic and the Premier’s Emergency Order to limit gatherings, and 
maintain physical distancing, the Council Chambers remain closed to the Public, and the Planning & 
Development Committee is holding an Electronic Meeting to provide interested parties the ability to 
learn more about the Study and provide any comments and feedback before any decisions are made 
on the Study. This Electronic Meeting will be held on:  

Monday, January 10, 2022 at 7:00 pm 
Residents can participate via connection into the meeting, or watch the meeting live streamed 
via the City of Pickering’s YouTube channel: https://www.youtube.com/user/SustainablePickering  

Please note that this item is scheduled for 7:00 pm, however, this matter could be delayed due 
to Committee’s consideration of preceding agenda items.  

Should you wish to address the City Development Department and the Planning & 
Development Committee during the electronic meeting, please register with the City Clerk by 
12:00 pm noon on the business day prior to the meeting.  

Please visit www.pickering.ca/delegation to register or email clerks@pickering.ca. Please ensure that 
you provide the telephone number you wish to be called at so that you can be connected via audio 
when it is your turn to make a delegation.  

Your comments and/or questions regarding this study can be forwarded to Margaret Kish, MCIP, RPP, 
Principal Planner, Policy, City Development Department, by telephone at 905.420.4660, ext. 2196, or 
email mkish@pickering.ca.  

For more information please visit our project website at: https://www.pickering.ca/en/city-hall/housing-
strategy-study.aspx  
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